From: BDC Laoima

To:

Subject: Official Information Request for Fluoridation Treatment Query Ref: 087/24
Date: Wednesday, 10 July 2024 1:32:50 pm

Attachments: image003.pnq

Dear

We refer to your official information request dated 9 July 2024 requesting information about
fluoridation use in our water supply.

Please find your request, and our responses in red below:

| am requesting under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
(LGOIMA) information from your council please.

Is your council adding fluoride to the water supply NO

What is the LEGAL name of the company that makes it? n/a

What is the specific CHEMICAL name of the product that is added ? n/a

Please provide an email copy of the MSDS of the product being used. n/a

How many PPM are added to the water and how often are they added? n/a

What is the name of the person in charge of/who signs off the Water treatment in your area? n/a
AND

A picture of the bag would be great too please if possible. n/a

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.om man.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council

by return email to |goima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at

Q-Igg ma-reques §Z W|th your personal |nformat|on removed

Kind regards

Michael Aitken | Group Manager Infrastructure Services

Email Michael.Aitken@bdc.govt.nz

Buller District Council | Phone 0800 807 239 | bullerdc.govt.nz
PO Box 21 | Westport 7866

Community Driven | One Team | Future Focused | Integrity | We Care
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